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Barcelona, January 2

Mrs. Anita Alexander, 5
5200 Britamny Dr., So., Apt.4O, Bldg. 4

5t. Petersburg, Florida.

Daar Anita, ,
. Thank you very much for your long letter, half written December 1lst.

1977 and half written later on.

I am very sorry that we could not Wee you on our last sojeurn in

St.Petersburg, but I shall try to arrange that fault of mine going

g:zk to Flokida at the beginning of March and certainly seeing you
18N, :

Jacqueline and I, we are flying to Philipines Islands for some cultu-
ral mission. It happens that I am the President of the Commigtee for
that matter and His Majesty the King of Spain is the Honour President
of the same Committee. This forces me to do the job well. -

From Manila we shall fly to the States , where Jacqueline will go

‘back to Europe and I shall go to Mexico and Florida. Through Fernando

you will have news of my arrival.

I am looking ahead with feasure to meet Billy Jean and I am so happy
that you find her beautiful, young, quind, gay and good hostess.

I hope that you are in good health and, waiting to see you soon,ml
remain ‘ ‘

Your most obedient servant,
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